Barleyhurst Park Primary Nursery

Bears Newsletter

Autumn 2021



Brilliant Bears are always busy!

Welcome!

Welcome to Barleyhurst Park Nursery School. We are so excited to have finally refurnished the room and made it part of our school. We are looking forward to getting to know all the children in the next couple of weeks and becoming part of the school community.

This half term we will be setting up lots of different learning opportunities for children to explore the inside and outside! We will also be spending time modelling how to use the different areas of learning safely with our friends.

We will support the children to become familiar with our daily routines such as self-registration, calendar, 'busy bear time', snack time, 'sing and rhyme', lunchtime, focused group time, write dance and storytime.

The children will be exploring and learning with all the key workers within the Nursery: Mrs Wolfe (Nursery teacher), Mrs Turner, Mrs Black, Mrs Hunt, Miss Stangroom, and Miss Maddox. After two weeks of settling the children into the new learning environment they will be given a key worker. However, it is important to note that the children will be exploring and learning with all the adults within the nursery.

In the next couple of weeks you will receive an email from our online observation platform, Tapestry, which many of you will be familiar with. Each week you will receive an observation of your child within the nursery setting. Parents and Carers are also able to celebrate wonderful moments at home and post it on Tapestry for us to see.

With our support we would like to find out a little more about your child and their family, so we will be asking you to complete the 'all about me' section within Tapestry.

Please remember:

- Bring a named bag of spare clothes for your child.
- If your child is in nappies, please supply nappies and wipes in a named bag.
- If your child is staying for lunch, please supply a named lunchbox. Please remember no chocolate bars or Fizzy drinks.
- Please let us know if a different person is picking your child up from nursery.
- If your child has any medication, please inform us.

Thank you for your support

Mrs Wolfe and all the team